
 

15/Oct/2024 

Product Change Notification 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We extend our sincere gratitude for your continued support of Panasonic. Your loyalty and dedication 

to Panasonic products have been vital to us. 

In our continuous pursuit of excellence, we are committed to making adjustments to ensure that we 

offer the best solutions to meet your needs. Therefore, we are seeking your acknowledgement for the 

implementation of Minimun Order Quantity, MOQ following Standard Pack Quantity, SPQ for varistor 

products V/E/VF Series. 

Below are the details of the affected products: 

Affected Product 
Varistor ERZV Series: Size 5, 7, 9, 10, 14, 20    
Varistor ERZE Series: Size 5, 7, 8, 10, 11, 14    

Change 
MOQ will be implemented according to Attachment 1.0 - New MOQ 
Application. 

Effective date 1st January 2025 

Reason 
It is to ensure cargo accuracy for export adhering to trade 
compliances and customer receive goods with accurate purchase 
receipt. 

Acknowledgement 

Deadline for signature/confirmation: 1st December 2024 
 
If we have not received a returned acknowledgement form on or 
before the above date, we will conclude that the acknowledgement 
has been received and approved 

We understand that changes like these may impact your operations, and we apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause. Our team is fully prepared to support you during this transition period 

and provide assistance as needed. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support as we strive to deliver superior products and 

services to you. 

 

Best regards, 

Panasonic Industry Europe GmbH 

 

 



Acknowledgement Form 

Acknowledgement of Receipt and Understanding 

I, ___________________________ (Name of the Recipient), hereby acknowledge that I have 

received and read the above notification. 

Company name: ____________________________________ 

Signature: ____________________________________ 

Date: _______________________ 

 


